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Lopas, Sarah

From: WCOutreach Resource
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 12:36 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Waste Confidence Monthly Public Teleconferences 

This email is for informational purposes only; the NRC will not be responding to replies to this email.  
 
 
Greetings and Happy New Year! 

In an effort to promote transparency and share information, the Waste Confidence Directorate is planning to 
hold monthly Status Update Teleconferences on the third Wednesday of every month from 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 
p.m. EST (10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. PST).  The NRC staff will discuss the status of its development efforts 
related to the Waste Confidence generic environmental impact statement and rule, and provide additional 
background information (e.g., documents to be released, public meeting schedules) as warranted.  Interested 
parties are invited to participate and ask questions; however, please note that discussion in this forum will not 
be considered as formal comments and will not be considered in the EIS development.   

The first public teleconference will be held on Wednesday, January 16, and will provide an overview of the 
recently completed scoping period and next steps in the Waste Confidence environmental review.  With the 
exception of the agenda, which is included as the last page in the meeting notice (linked below), there are no 
slides or handouts associated with this teleconference. 

Date Description 

January 16, 2013 
1:30 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. EST 

Monthly Public Teleconference Status Meeting 

Prior to the start of the meeting, please dial 1-800-857-
2553 and provide the operator with passcode 3682386. 

 Meeting Notice   

Tentative Future Dates of Teleconferences 

 February 20, 2013 
 March 20, 2013 
 April 17, 2013 
 May 15, 2013 
 June 19, 2013 
 July 17, 2013 
 August 21, 2013 

Sincerely, 
 

Staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Waste Confidence Directorate 
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You have received this email because you are included on the NRC’s list of people interested in this program (you are already 
subscribed).  To unsubscribe from this mailing list, send an email to the address above with the command unsubscribe in the subject 
line.  Anyone who wishes to subscribe to the mailing list should send an email with the command subscribe in the subject line.  You 
will receive a confirmation indicating that you have been added to or removed from the list. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


